
 

 

Pickup from 7-8 a.m. Reserved for those At-Risk  

 

Our Commitment: 

As part of Walmart’s continued Corona Virus response efforts, Online Grocery Pickup 
service from 7 to 8 a.m. will be reserved for seniors, first responders, customers with 
disabilities, and those considered by the CDC to be at high risk from COVID-19.  While this 
time has been reserved for these groups, all other pickup and delivery times are open for 
their use as well. 

Pickup Availability:  

Beginning April 14th, this reserved hour will be available in many Walmart Stores offering 
Pickup service.  To determine if Pickup is available in your area, check this location map. 

Product Availability:  

As you probably know, there’s a very high demand for paper goods, cleaning supplies, and 
similar items. As we work to restock those high-demand products as fast as possible, we 
have set a limit on the number that can be purchased. Beginning March 19, our stores 
enacted purchase limits in certain categories including paper products, milk, eggs, 
cleaning supplies, hand sanitizer, water, diapers, wipes, formula, and baby food. 

Your Safety and the Safety of Our Associates: 

Just as increased safety protocols have been instituted inside our stores, our Pickup 
Associates are following enhanced distancing and sanitation procedures to prevent the 
spread of the Coronavirus.  

Useful Links:  

Information on how an Online Grocery can be placed:  How to Get Started 

Additional Information on Pickup and Delivery Services:  Our Promise to You 
 
Information on Walmart’s Covid response efforts:  Walmart's Covid Response FAQs 

https://grocery.walmart.com/locations/pickup/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fz2d2sQUnao
https://madebyprisma.wistia.com/medias/zf7k6ycxd8
https://corporate.walmart.com/answering-your-questions


 


